
Bottorff, Thomas E 

10/4/2012 11:58:19 AM
Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: michelle

Paul,

Hope things are going well at the en banc.

I just wanted to let you know that Michelle called about our reaction to her latest offer, so I 
brought her up to date on our discussions. She seemed fine with where things are heading.

Tom
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